
From Our Families to Yours… 

We Wish You A 

Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving! 

Your ACSC and SOS Board Members 

 

Dear Shag Club President and Members of Your Shag Club, 

November is the time when the temperatures start to dip, the lists of wants and wishes from Santa start to be 

collected, the “honey do’s” around the house are prioritized in anticipation of the holiday season upon us and 

the holiday shuffle begins.  It all happens so fast…or at least in my life, it sure seems to creep up on me…and 

then just like a flash, it’s here!  As you celebrate this week with your families and friends and eat delicious 

meals prepared by caring hands…We wish for you to have good health, lots of laughter, new memories and 

time to dance!  Remember that your circle of family includes those of us who serve you on the ACSC and the 

SOS Boards.  We look at each shag club President and all your members as part of our “Family of Friends” and 

we cherish our relationships with each of you.  We each have a heart for service and we are proud to 

represent your interests in keeping our Shag dance alive and well for many generations to come.  Each of us 

look forward to seeing you at North Myrtle Beach for the 2019 Mid-Winter Workshop – January 16th though 

the 20th.  It’s going to be a great time of fellowship at the beach!!   

Points of interest and deadlines approaching: 

• Reservations for 2019 Mid-Winter Workshop at North Myrtle Beach – Remember this is a required meeting.  

Also 2018 and 2019 SOS cards will be honored at all our partner beach clubs. 

• ACSC Chairman Robin Morley is currently accepting bids for the 2020 Summer Workshop – Email Robin at 

rsmorley55@hotmail.com if your club has an interest. 

• Reservations for the 2019 Summer Workshop July 12th – 14th, 2019 hosted by the Rock Hill Shag Club are 

underway.  Please see the attached flyer for details and rates. 

• SOS has (2) board seats for election in January.  For information or to have your name put on the ballot, contact 

ACSC Chairman Robin Morley. The deadline for a name to go on the ballot is December 21, 2018.   

• If your club has new elected Officers, please go to www.shagdance.com to update your club information.  Also, 

make certain to add your club’s party information to share with other shaggers.  This is a “free” tool to use and it 

does work to advertise your club! 

• Past President’s Pin and Certificate Form – Don’t forget to recognize those who have served your club with their 

time and talents.  Complete the attached form and email to acscvicechairman@gmail.com.   

 

Please know that I personally am here to help in any way possible, and I can freely speak for Robin, Becky, 

Cecil and Ken that we work as a team and want to be of service to you and your club.  You are welcome to 

share any or all of this information with your club’s board and we encourage you to do so.  

Enjoy your Thanksgiving holiday and we wish God’s richest blessings on you all! 

 

Your ACSC  & SOS Board Teams 
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